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October 24, 2012 
        
   
 
     
Charles DeLisi 
2060 Wilson Avenue #2 
St. Paul, MN 55119 
 

 

Re: Order to Remove or Repair property at 702 Third Street East  
 
Dear Mr. DeLisi: 

 
This is to confirm that on October 23, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer stated that on November 7, 2012, she will recommend that the City 
Council refer the matter back to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, November 13, 2012 at 9:00 
a.m. in Room 330 City Hall and City Council for discussion on Wednesday, December 5, 2012 
at 3:30 p.m.  In the mean time, Brad Griffith, Jim Urchel, Ms. Tyler and you can discuss further 
what plans need to be taken, including possible repair of the roof. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Christine Boulware (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
 Joanne Tyler, 840 Lake Street, St. Paul, MN 55119  
 Brad Griffith,Edina Realty (via email: brad@bradgriffithrealtor.com) 
 Jim Urchel (jerchul@dbnhs.org) 
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